DRC 300A 5. Lake Ave

Crandon, W1 54520

Aging and Disability Resource Center 715-478-2015
ofthe Northwoods

Public Notice

ADRC of the Northwoods/Commission on Aging hereby provides notice that it intends to
apply to the Wisconsin Department of Transportation for the following transportation
projects under Section 5310 to serve seniors and individuals with disabilities in Forest
County.

Forest County’s project for the 5310 Mobility Management Project aims to improve
mobility management through a transit itinerary planning system that includes GPS
tracking, hands-free communication devices, and better dispatch software. Our main goal is
to make public transportation more accessible and efficient, particularly for underserved
community members such as older adults and individuals with disabilities.

Individuals or agencies wishing to comment or receive additional information about this
application should contact Jamie Zarda at 300A South Lake Avenue, Crandon, WI 54520 or
call 715-478-2015. You may also email: JZarda@adrcofthenorthwoods.org.

Formal comments or requests for additional information must be received in writing or by
email August 15, 2025.

www.adrcofthenorthwoods.org



